
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting, November 1, 2021, Quick Notes: 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors (the Board) received an update by Holmes 

Community College President Dr. Jim Haffey and Ridgeland Campus Vice-President Dr. 

Don Burnham.  The Madison County Campus is the largest non-residential community 

college campus in Mississippi.  The college has current enrollment of 3,294 and 375 

fulltime employees.  Holmes granted more than $632,000 in scholarships to Madison 

Countians this year. 

 

 Canton Mayor Dr. William Truly and Aldermen Tim Taylor and Fred Esco announced 

that Canton has suspended their lawsuit against Madison County regarding the Mega Site 

Fire Board. 

 

 The Board voted to have the County Administrator work with Canton businesses and the 

City of Canton to keep the Historic grounds safe from damage during the Christmas 

Celebration, which is scheduled from November 26, 2021, to December 24, 2021, in 

Canton. 

 

 The Board approved the appointment of Zelma Jordan Little to the Camden Fire 

Protection District. 

 

 The Board approved purchasing a License Plate Reading system for the Madison County 

Sheriff’s office for approximately $50,000. 

 

 The Board voted to correct an error in the Road Registry and reflect the Board’s intent for 

Bordeaux Ct, French Branch, and French Branch Cv to be public roads in the Villages of 

Lake Caroline. 

 

 The Board approved a supplemental agreement to MSEG’s contract for $142,213.70 for 

additional design and CE&I services associated with the relocation of the 30” waterline 

serving Nissan within the Reunion Crossing Parkway (Reunion II) project. 

 

 The Board approved an amended task order to provide additional appraisals on an 

existing parcel and to provide all services associated with an additional parcel being 

added to the project for $13,900.00 for Reunion Crossing Parkway (Reunion II) Phase 2. 

 

 The Board approved spending $19,500 for total landscaping and irrigation for the Tax 

Assessor’s office. 

 

 The Board approved a plat amendment to combine lots 7 and 8 in the Gluckstadt 

Business Park. 

 

 The Board approved a preliminary plat for a new subdivision, Hunters Cove.  The seven 

lots range in size from 2-3.4 acres. 

 



 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet again on November 15, 2021, at 

5:00 p.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

-Please download our complimentary app: Madison Supervisors 

 

-Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


